
Welcome Home Ministries – Africa December 2007 

“To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health, or into Jesus Loving Arms.”      
 

PREEMIES (10)  Benjamin, Edwin, , Gloria (Glory), Grace (C Palsy- day care), Mark & Matthew (twins), Rebecca, Seth, Resty, Wilson  BABIES 

(13)  Ben, Brenda, Charles,  Elizabeth, Immaculate, James, James Waiswa (twin), Jeane, Joyce, Luke, Sheba & Joaner (twins), Victor  TODDLERS 

(41) Adam, Agnes, Allan(1), Allan(2), Andrew Okirior, Andrew Otto, Becky, Billy, Brian, Daniel, David, Elizaphan, Emmanuel, Emmanuel Hodgkins, 
Grace, Hayley, Jaqueline (Jackie), Jeremiah Moses, Jeremiah, Jonah, Jonathan, Joshua Menya, Joshua, Joshua Angelo, Lukas, Paul (Nino), Margaret, 
Melissa, Mercy, Nathan, Noah, Paul, Peter (Kaita), Pius, Rachel Mukisa, Richard, Shammah, Veronica Rose, William, Wilson, Zachariah 
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Our Welcome Home Babies and Staff – Christmas 2007 
 

 

Dear Welcome Home Friends and Family, 

This past month we have been celebrating but with some sad-
ness in our hearts as we have been preparing 5 of our children – 
David, Elizaphan, Hayley, Joshua Menya and Wilson - for their 
return to their village families.  All of them are adjusting well to 
their transitional visits home and will make the move soon.   

At the same time our dear Esther (Administrator) has decided 
it is time for her to return home to explore the future the Lord has 
for her back home in the US.  She has served us faithfully for the 
past 3 years, and invested into the lives of all the children and 
workers - for which we are deeply thankful. We wish her Gods 
best for her future and are really going to miss her.  

This very full year has flown by so quickly. We are gearing up 
for our Christmas celebration with our Welcome Home children 
and workers.  We will take the message of the Gospel to the 
prison children, the hospital children and also with the many 
village children.  And of course we will be celebrating with St. 
Philomena’s orphanage of Iganga.  

It is with hearts of much gratitude that we thank you for your part 
in helping maintain a healthy happy home for all the children.  

For those who have been able to give financially we thank you.  

For those who have prayed, we thank you.  

For the words of encouragement we thank you.  

For those who have supplied clothes, diapers, school supplies 
and toys we thank you.  

For those who have volunteered their time in their homeland or at 
the home in Uganda we thank you.  

Thank you all so very much !! 

Without you all we would not be able to minister as we do. Your 
love and support are greatly appreciated.  

Have a blessed Christmas and a Happy new Year ! 

Your Welcome Home Family 


